Amber Noworatzky

From: Al Hibbard <hibbardfinancial@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 10:43 AM

To: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: External: Parking on Washington St North side
Hi,

We received you letter about not having parking on Washington St. between 21st and 25th and we think that is a good
idea. We have had a few clients cars get clipped if they park there and it is just to narrow.

Thanks,
Al & Ellen Hibbard

Allan W, Hibbard

Hibbard Financial

2316 Washington St. Manitowoc, WI 54220
Phone: (920) 682-1014

Fax: (920) 682-2633
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